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Good afternoon, Creekwatchers! And we're off!

Amanda is working hard to edit our training videos/incorporate

PowerPoints so that you can refresh prior to Sampling Period 2. By the

time I send out the SP2 reminder late this week, they should be ready,

and I'll include the links.

The first sampling period was a little bumpy, as to be expected with the

new protocol this year. I've listed a few things to keep in mind to help

make Sampling Period 2 run smoother and that will help maintain the

integrity of your data and samples.

1. Please make sure that you record the volume of water filtered

through the chlorophyll a filter on BOTH the foil (NOT on the ziplocks)

and on the BACK of the SUPPLEMENTAL form. There were several

foils that did not include this information, which meant we had to open

both of the ziplocks (a couple of which promptly split along the seams)

and record this information for you. We had to call some of you to get

Upcoming Events:

*Streamwading with Amanda:

April 2 or April 19

*Sharptown Community

Planting: Rain date in effect:

April 5

*Sampling Period 2: April 6-7

*Homeowner Workshop I in

Federalsburg: April 10

*Reclaim Our River: Rain

Barrel Workshop in Seaford:
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http://nanticokeriver.org/call-for-volunteers-sharptown-community-planting-sat-march-29/
http://www.eventbrite.com/e/rain-barrel-building-workshop-tickets-10939780177
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